
“Move Out Of Your Comfort Zone. You Can Only Grow If You Are Willing To 
Feel Awkward And Uncomfortable When You Try Something New.” [Brian Tracy] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

                 

         

 

Welcome to the January 2016 Newsletter! 
 

 
In this edition: 

Airlines and GDS 
 

 Security update – 1st December 2015 - 
Internet Browsers 

 BSPlink Integration with IATA’s Customer 
Portal 
 

 
 

 Developments for Release on 
Tuesday, 26th January 2016 

 
Security Update 

1
st

 December 2015 - Internet Browsers 

 
The message was posted to give advanced notice to 

all users who do not have the TLS v1.1 and TLS v1.2 
protocols enabled in their web browsers by default.  The 
TLS1.0 protocol has been disabled in BSPlink since 1

st
 

December. 
 
Please click here for instructions on how to enable the 

protocols in IE, Chrome and Firefox. 
 
 

BSPlink Integration with IATA's Customer Portal (ALL) 
 

Integration Phase: The BSPlink application will also 
be accessible through IATA’s Customer Portal via “Single Sign 
On”. 

Additionally, WebServices will be implemented to 
manage users’ account information and keep both IATA’s 
Customer Portal and BSPlink synchronised. 

 

IATA Customer Service: 
www.iata.org/cs 

https://www.bsplink.iata.org/bsplink14/entrada/_manuals/BSPlink_Servers_Update_Communication.pdf
http://www.iata.org/cs

